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Wednesday 28th September, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop. This workshop will be a chance to learn about 

the phonics teaching programme that we use to teach early reading and writing. We will be 

talking about what you can do at home to support your child with their reading and writing and 

you will have an opportunity to ask questions. 

 

The workshop will run twice on Monday 17th October at 3.15pm and again at 6pm in the 

school hall. The workshop will last for an hour. There will be a crèche at 3.15pm held in 

Bumblebee and Ladybird classroom. Please email bumblebees@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk to book 

your child into the creche. Please give your child’s name and any other additional siblings that 

will be staying. Please access the creche and phonics workshop via the main office doors. There 

will NOT be a creche at the 6pm workshop so, if you choose to come for this session, please 

arrange childcare as the workshop is for parents/carers only.  

 

At each workshop there will be a raffle prize of a £50 Asda voucher for one lucky 

parent/carer. All parents/carers are welcome!  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Mrs Twine and Miss Moulding 

(Phonics leader) (EYFS/English leader) 
 

     “Making people feel good” 

 
Part of the Link Collaborative Trust 
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